
February 20, 2022 

Dear Parents, Teachers, Staff and Community Members of Hollins High School this is 
Principal Robert Florio with your weekly update: 

 Want to thank everyone – student, staff, community and alumni who came out to 
celebrate the opening of our newly designed and reimagined courtyard. It was a 
great evening of celebration and success of our school and students 

 I want to thank everyone who took time to complete our student, staff and parent 
surveys – your participation is appreciated 

 Want to congratulate our Wrestling Team for winning the PCAC Championship last 
week and the District Championship this week. We qualified 13 Wrestlers to 
participate in the Regional Championships next weekend in Port Charlotte, for a 
chance to qualify for the state finals 

 In school SAT will be held on Wednesday March 2nd for all juniors and seniors in 
need of a concordant score. IN school ACT will start on Monday March 7th. All 
information can be found on our school’s website. Please call Mr. Ware, Ms. Meyer or 
Ms. Metcalf with any specific questions about testing or graduation 

  We are encouraging all 9th and 10th grade students to bring their issued lap top 
computer to class every day. Students in 9th and 10th grade will need and use their 
laptop to take spring EOC and FSA examinations. Any student in 9th or 10th grade 
that have not been issued a laptop should see their administrator for distribution 

 ELP our extended learning program is open from Monday through Thursday from 2 
to 3 pm in our Media Center – Core Academic teachers are available for help with 
tutoring, test preparation and homework assistance 

 Course requests for the 2022-23 school year have begun. We encourage you to 
discuss courses with your student and encourage them to challenge themselves by 
taking an AICE, AP or Dual Enrollment College Credit course. The course curriculum 
guide will be placed on our school website for your information and edification on 
specific courses 

Enjoy the rest of your evening surrounded by good friends and family in good health and 
high spirits! 

See you at the top! 

 


